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We extend Christian Sympathy to:
. PatLange & family on the loss of her uncle, 67[6 o
Monroe Seal.

« Mark Smith & family on the loss of his mother, :
June Smith. PLine Sewnace

« Al Golden & family on the loss of his son,
Jeff Golden.

« James Acker & family on the loss of his grandfa-
ther, James Crabtree.

« Al Melvin & family on the loss of his mother,
Lonnie Bowmen.

January 10th & 24th | 9:00 - 2:00

JANUARY 8TH | FU“‘UW NG MUHN WORSHIP™ i g clothing for the upcoming mission trip to Haii
MU[T/PUHIDUSEHUU Contact Leslie Walker at 251-402-9866 with any questions. A

Thank You Notes Received From:

« Martha Osteen for “the prayers that we received
during this difficult time. Also, thank you for the Bi- :
bles that were placed in memory of my mother.” i e

. Brianna Durbin for “the love offering. It will be very Daryl & Erin Auerbach
helpful with purchasing items for our home.” (Marshal & Davis)

 Santa Rosa Baptist Association for “hosting the
Santa Rosa Baptist Association’s 2016 Executive 5
Committee Christmas Party.” Not Pictured:

. West Bank Baptist Church for “blessing us the way Danavon Vinson

you did with the awesome Christmas party you
? F t
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gave us. We appreciate you guys loving on us the
way you do.”
- Mark & Susan Smith for “the generous prayers,
thoughts, cards, and food you provided our family.”
. Bagdad Elementary School for “all that you did to
provide for our giving wall families. Thank you for
your love, support, and generosity.”
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